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Warsaw, 14 October 2009 

The Management Board of Asseco South Eastern Europe SA ( "Company") announces that on 13 October 2009 the Company joined the ESPI system and intends to start the transmission of current and periodic information via the ESPI system beginning from the date of admission the securities of the Company to trading on the official stock exchange listing. As regards the date of admission the securities of the Company to the trading on a regulated market, the Company will inform upon receipt of the relevant resolution of the Management Board of Stock 
Exchange in Warsaw. 



Legal basis: § 11, point 1 of the Rules of Use of Electronic Information Transmission System (ESPI).
